
1

Kubeczko, Dave

From: Kubeczko, Dave
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 2:42 PM
To: Kubeczko, Dave
Subject: FW: Quicksilver James Stehle  14-15 permit application

Categories: Dark Green - CDOW Pass

Scan No 2033887              CDOW CORRESPONDENCE and PROPOSED BMPs              2A#400177065    
 

From: LSPermitco@aol.com [mailto:LSPermitco@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 2:27 PM 
To: Warren, Michael; Kubeczko, Dave 
Subject: Re: Quicksilver James Stehle 14-15 permit application 
 
Hi Michael and Dave. 
  
Quicksilver agrees to the BMP's you have requested.   
  
Dave - do you want us to type them into the Form 2? (it's still in draft) or do you want to attach them to the 2A.  I'm 
confused on how this process works - so please enlighten me on what would be easiest.  Thanks. 
  
Lisa Smith - President 
PermitCo Inc. - PO Box 99 - Eastlake, CO 80614 
303-857-9999 (office) - 303-324-9350 (cell) - 303-450-9200 (fax)  
  
In a message dated 6/29/2011 1:59:52 P.M. Mountain Daylight Time, ckeister@qrinc.com writes: 

Quicksilver agrees to the following stips. 
 
Cindy Keister  
Sent via Blackberry  
(682) 429‐3861 
  

From: LSPermitco@aol.com [mailto:LSPermitco@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 02:56 PM 
To: Cindy Keister  
Subject: Fwd: Quicksilver James Stehle 14-15 permit application  
  
Can they add these stips? 
  
Lisa Smith - President 
PermitCo Inc. - PO Box 99 - Eastlake, CO 80614 
303-857-9999 (office) - 303-324-9350 (cell) - 303-450-9200 (fax)  
  

 
From: Michael.Warren@state.co.us 
To: LSPermitco@aol.com 
CC: Dave.Kubeczko@state.co.us, Michael.Warren@state.co.us 
Sent: 6/29/2011 10:40:29 A.M. Mountain Daylight Time 
Subj: Quicksilver James Stehle 14-15 permit application 
  

Lisa, 
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I am in the process of reviewing the Form 2A for the well pad location -Quicksilver James 
Stehle  14-15. 

There are no BMPs attached to the application.     

The well site is located in COGCC mapped elk winter concentration area. 

The CDOW recommends that you follow the BMPs listed below.  If these BMPs are acceptable 
to you please let me know and copy Dave Kubeczko at COGCC; his email is 
Dave.Kubeczko@state.co.us 

He can then attach the BMPs to your permit and your permit can move forward from the 
CDOW standpoint. 

 

 Where oil and gas activities must occur in elk winter concentration areas, 
conduct these activities outside the time period from December 1 through April 
15.  

 Restrict post-development well site visitations to between the hours of 10:00 a.m. 
and 3:00 p.m. and reduce well site visitations between December 1 and April 15 
in elk winter range.  

 Establish company guidelines to minimize wildlife mortality from vehicle collisions 
on roads. 

         Close and immediately reclaim all roads that are redundant, not used regularly, or have been abandoned to the 
maximum extent possible to minimize disturbance and habitat fragmentation.  

 Avoid aggressive non-native grasses and shrubs in elk habitat restoration.   

 Reclaim elk habitats with native shrubs, grasses, and forbs appropriate to the 
ecological site disturbed. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like clarification of the BMP language. 

 

Michael Warren 

Land Use Specialist 

Colorado Division of Wildlife 

711 Independent Ave. 

Grand Junction, CO 81505 

(W) 970-255-6180 
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(F) 970-255-6111 

 


